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CONTRIBUTIONS TO YEAR BOOK 2021 

Dear students of Class XII, 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

• NABET 

March 14, 2021 

"Our memories of yesterday will last a lifetime. We take the best, forget the rest and 
some day we will realise that all these are the best." 

As we are nearing the close of the Academic year 2020-21, we will very soon be 
stepping into bidding farewell to the students of Class XII. To make this journey all 
the more special, the Year Book Committee is binding strings of memories together 
and thereby invites the students of Class XII to submit their valuable contributions 
in the form of articles, poems and art\vork for the Year Book. The theme is living 
memories as the journey continues. Word limit 200- 400 words only. 

Interested students may submit their entries to yearbookism.2020@gmail.com 
latest by April 4, 2021. For further details please contact the Junior Council 
Members. 

With Warm Regards 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 
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